
Did you know that “silver” dental 
fillings 

contain about 50% mercury—a known 
toxin? 

 
 

October 3-10, 2005 is 
Mercury Amalgam Awareness Week 

 
 

To raise awareness, the Institute for 
Health Realities is offering the following: 

 
• A free copy of Health in the News on amalgam 

research to the first 10 people to stop by 
between Oct. 3-7 

 
• A free copy of the book Chronic Mercury 
Toxicity to anyone who calls between October 

3-7 to sign up for a mercury vapor test 
 

• Half off the cost of the book The IV-C 
MercuryTox Program: A Guide for the Patient 

from Oct. 3-7 
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